
Data Submitted (UTC 11): 9/18/2022 5:15:33 PM

First name: Derek

Last name: Hockenbrough

Organization: 

Title: 

Comments: This project should not move forward as it is now. This is an obvious money grab with little care for

the environment. If there are to be improvements made that interrupt the nature beauty that ALL Montanans

deserve then there should be arduous environment impact studies done beforehand at the very least, and

absolutely no clear cutting.


